



TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT

PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT REGULATORY DIVISION

Press Release

10/22/18

For Immediate Release:



How Are We Doing?

Terrebonne Parish President Gordon E. Dove and the Planning and Zoning Department's Permit Staff invite you to join us for a follow-up session with our local code professionals. Plan review and inspections have been performed in-house since April 22, 2018 and we want your feedback. We will also be discussing the recent proposal to waive certain residential permit fees currently before the Council.

The meeting will be on **Tuesday, October 30, 2018, 10:00 am, at the Houma Municipal Auditorium**, 880 Verret Street, Houma, Louisiana.

We look forward to hearing from you and welcome suggestions you may have as to how we may improve our service.

Contact Info:

Chris Pulaski or Mechelle Olivier

985-873-6567